
Prescribed  fire  planned  by
Tahoe fire agencies
The  North  Lake  Tahoe  and  Tahoe  Douglas  fire  protection
districts may continue prescribed fire operations next week if
conditions are favorable. 

Operations may take place near Glenbrook, Round Hill, Lower
Kingsbury Grade and Tahoe City. To view a map with project
locations and details, go online.

Before prescribed fire operations are conducted, agencies post
road signs around areas affected by prescribed fire, send
email notifications and update the local fire information line
at 530.543.2816. 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/12/prescribed-fire-planned-tahoe-fire-agencies/
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